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 2018  Search for Excellence Verification letter 


The Verification Letter must be checked and signed by the Extension Advisor/Coordinator and e-mailed directly to Chris Rusch crusch@hughes.net   and Gail Langellotto (gail.langellotto@oregonstate.edu) no later than May 15th, 2018. 

Name of Chapter: 

Name of SFE Project: 

Name of person submitting this verification letter: 

Title: 

e-mail: 

Phone number: 

Please check the statements below: 
___ I certify that all Master Gardeners involved in this project are currently in good standing. 
___ I have reviewed the SFE application and photos being submitted. 
___ Photo releases are on file for all individuals in the photos as required by the State of Oregon. 

Please sign below and date: Scan this sheet in and send to Chris and Gail via e-mail no later than May 15th, 2018. 


Signature:___________________________________ 

Date:_______________________________________
